
FOREST HILLS CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

FOREST HILLS 
July - August 2017

www.foresthillsdallas.org

White Rock Shore Spruce-Up  
2nd Saturday each month

Newsletter articles due Friday, 
August 11 for the September/October Issue 

BULK TRASH
July

Thursday 6 - Sunday 9
Trash pick-up starts the week of  Monday 10 - Friday

 
August

Thursday 10 - 13
Trash pick-up starts the week of  Monday 14 - Friday

http://dallascityhall.com/departments/sanitation/pages/
brush_and_bulky.aspx
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THE PRESIDENT'S
LETTER Happy Summer.

  
I hope everyone is enjoying the 

summer break.  In updating on neighborhood activities, there are not too many 
surprises to share over the past few months. As many of  you may have noticed, we have 
continued our tree planting (Mowmentum) plan with about 10 tree plantings along the 
San Rafael median, and a few others along Forest Hills Blvd.  This planting activity will 
pick up again in the Fall as we target at least 20 more trees to add some extra green to 
our neighborhood and provide more shade for us and generations to come.
 
On the event front, we are only days away from our annual Fourth of  July event held at 
the Keller’s.  For those of  you have not attended this event due to being out of  town or 
being new to the neighborhood, this is certainly one to join. We start early in the day at 10:30am for a brief  parade route of  a 
few blocks and then end up at a great big green pasture of  a yard that is heavily shaded.  Best of  all, as you look around you will 
a few hundred neighbors and kids providing a great opportunity to socialize with those you know, and make friends with new 
people you meet.  Beyond the Fourth of  July event, we are already in the process of  organizing another garage sale event for 
the Fall.  If  you are around, I highly advise joining the volunteer crew that coordinates this fundraiser as it’s highly active and 
offers pizza and doughnuts, a great combo.  
 
Lastly, I wanted to share a brief  update on the activity you can expect at Sanger.  By now, Sanger will have held its two weeks 
of  summer school and they are likely in the process of  installing a new quad building in the rear of  the property.  As this takes 
place, and in anticipation of  the new school year, please be mindful of  no parking zones and fire hydrant areas. Our liaison for 
FH will continue to work with the principal and others to make sure parking and all traffic flow continues to work for everyone.
 
 
Thanks.
 
Chris McCauley, President
Forest Hills Neighborhood Association

CHRIS MCCAULEY

FHA Officers & Committee 
Chairs - Liaison

FHNA President
Chris McCauley

chris.mccauley1@yahoo.com

FHNA Vice President
Jane Ojeda

janeojeda@fritzpak.com    

FHNA Secretary
Meredith  Talley

meredithtalley1@gmail.com

FHNA Treasurer
Bruce Borrett 

bborrett8538@att.net

FHNA Crime Watch Chair
Lottie Minick

lottieminicksculpture@gmail.com
fhspenp@aol.com

Membership / Newcomers Chair
Nicole Bosworth

nicolembosworth@gmail.com

Service League Chair /
Media Relations

OPEN

FHA Co-Editors 
Jane Ojeda

janeojeda@fritzpak.com
Andie Comini

andiecomini@aol.com

Planning & Zoning Chair
Anita Childress

anita@txemploymentcounsil.com

  Animal Alert! / Newsletter Editor
Block Captain Chair / Bulky Trash 

Chair/ Garage Sale Chair
Andie Comini

andiecomini@aol.com

Advertising
Brad huddleston

idrebin@yahoo.com

FLOTL Liaison
Meredith Talley

meredithtalley1@gmail.com

Sanger Elementary Liaison
Pat Kirby

p_kirby@sbcglobal.net

FRI Liaison
OPEN

Webmaster
Sharon Hill

sharon@tx.rr.com

Arboretum Liaison
Lara Huddleston

huddlestondallas@gmail.com
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Dave Perry-Miller Real Estate
An Ebby Hall iday Company

The Leading Real Estate Experts in Forest Hills
Exceptional Properties. Exceptional Results.

Celebrating 24 Years of Success in Forest Hills
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Don't forget to make your
2016 IRA contribution.

Cassandra J Spencer
Financial Advisor
.

9017 Garland Rd
Dallas, TX 75218
214-321-6168
www.edwardjones.com

Member SIPC

Call For A Tour 1420 Old Gate Lane, Dallas, Texas 75218
214-321-2897

www.stbernardccs.org

Affordable
Private School
In Your
Neighborhood

• Pre-K Through 8th Grade
• Student-Teacher Ratio 12:1
• Language, Sports, The Arts
• Involved Parents/Community
• Interactive Instruction
• Challenging Curriculum 

KITCHEN  •  BATH 
ENTIRE HOME
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Forest Hills Security Program (FHSP)
A resident funded program hiring off duty Dallas police officers to patrol Forest Hills.
Providing security and education supporting personal safety and crime prevention.

More Participants = More Patrols = Less Crime
$240 yearly (paid in one payment or quarterly installments)

PayPal: www.foresthillssecurity.org
Check: FHSP PO Box 180693 Dallas, TX 75218

Payment Inquiries: fhspcfo@aol.com
Home Watch Requests/Security Questions: fhspenp@aol.com

Goodbye Forest Hills

Twenty five years ago, my husband Bob, 4 year old son Randall and I moved to Forest Hills.  
We had no idea we’d chosen a special neighborhood where we would make so many friends 
who would see us through life’s ups and downs.  

The three of  us walked our dog every evening, meeting the neighbors.  Barb Michaels 
encouraged me to join the FH Garden Club.  I did, not knowing this was the stepping stone 
to the best 25 years of  our lives.

A few years later, Barb 
decided she and I should 
go to the White Rock East 
Garden Tour & Artisans planning meeting.  This tour showcased 6 houses in the 
neighborhoods of  Little Forest Hills and Casa Linda.  Barb wanted Forest Hills in the 
tour.  She and I both knew the hosts of  the meeting who were also the founders of  
the tour.  They welcomed us.

The other committee members - a bit reluctant.  Lots of  references to how “BIG” 
Forest Hills people wouldn’t be interested in their little tour.  Barb and I kept sitting 
closer to each other on the sofa.  At the end of  the meeting, they relented and FH was 
officially part of  the tour.  The rest is a great history.  We can all agree our tour makes 
the 3 neighborhoods a community like none other.

My darling Bob died January 2, 2016.  Friends and neighbors gathered around and 
never let me go.  Bob designed, constructed and managed amusement parks and I 
worked with him.  My grief  counselor explained that for 42 years I was “Bob and 

Lottie” and lived in a magical, Mickey Mouse, roller coaster world.  Unfortunately that wonderful time is no longer.  Now I must go find “Lottie Kate”.  
I can’t find her here in my “Bob and Lottie” bubble.  I’m hoping to find her in Santa Fe.  So this is goodbye and we thank you all for the wonderful 
friendships, love and memories that will last forever.

Everyone leads very busy lives.  However, if  you can give just a few volunteer hours or participate in a neighborhood activity I guarantee Forest Hills 
will give back to you more than you dreamed.  Certainly saved my life.  

To you Dear Ones, I thank you all.
Bob, Randall and Your Favorite Security Chick, Lottie Minick

Ask  Security Chick:

July and Chris Crockett, their son Cameron (11 months), and their four-legged fur babies, Frankie, Max, Sunny, and 
Andrew (a 14 year old cat) recently moved to Forest Hills from Los An-
geles, where the spent the last nine years. July and Chris are both origi-
nally from Texas- July from McKinney, and Chris from Lake Highlands, 
and met at UT Austin where they were on the waterski team. July and 
Chris have been married ten years, and when Chris’ company recently 
announced they were opening an office in Dallas, they knew it was time to move home and be near family. 

The Crocketts were looking for a welcoming neighborhood in East Dallas when they discovered Forest 
Hills. They liked the central location and family friendly atmosphere.  They were drawn to the large lot sizes 
and beautiful homes that line the streets, and were excited to have a large yard for children and dogs to run 
and play! 

In their spare time, July enjoys playing tennis and being outdoors, while Chris watches sports and home 
brews. The Crockett family loves lake life, and looks forward to being out on the water again soon now that 
they are back home in Texas. 

Please Welcome the Crockett Family!

Spotlight On: 
The Crockett Family, Our New Neighbors on San Leandro!
By: Nicole Bosworth
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1021 Fort Worth Avenue, 
Dallas, TX  75208
(214) 939-1600

1910 Skillman Street, 
Dallas, TX  75206
(214) 887-1400

NEW LOCATION
7446 EAST GRAND AVENUE

DALLAS, TEXAS 75214
(214) 324-1500 

• Wellness Care • Vaccinations • Dentistry
• Surgery - Soft Tissue, General, and Orthopedic
• In-House Laboratory & Pharmacy• Boarding

www.DallasMetroPaws.com
Continuing 

to see 
patients at:

Such a great tour this year AND such fun! Thank you all so much for taking the time to volunteer - we could not 
have done it without you all!  -  From Greg Stinson.

Mary Shaar, Pat Cage, Carol Lander, Marci Novak, Harry Morgan, 
Linda Turner, Louie Buckman, Becky Oliver, Wes & Susan Gilpin,
Randy & Linda Reel, Lynda Christian, Kathy Glen, Cozy Palmer, 

Debbie Klien, Carrie Huff, Rita Hendricks, Margaret Webb, Josephine Brown, Mellissa Knight, 
Debbie Knight, Mike & Kelly Miller, Anne Stone, Amy Jordan, Amber Smith, Glen & Nick Cron, 

Sandy Delaunay, Anisha Simms, Justin & Lacee Chapman, Debbie Stinson, Gary Dyke, 
Wendy Wilcox, James Klinger

White Rock East Garden Tour 2017 
Special thanks to all our Forest Hills volunteers helping at all the homes!
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East Dallas Veterinary Clinic
S e r v i n g  D a l l a s  S i n c e  1 9 7 2

Virginia Ellsworth, DVM
Ken Cantrell, DVM

Shannon Holland, DVM
Lisa Molidor, DVM, cVMA
Katherine Mueller, DVM

Wellness Exams
Diagnosis & Treatment of

Illness
Surgery & Dental Care
Laboratory Diagnostics

Acupuncture & Laser Therapy
Boarding & Grooming

Monday & Thursday: 7:30 am - 8:00 pm
Tuesday, Wednesday, & Friday: 7:30 am - 6:00 pm

Saturday: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

8541 Ferguson Rd. Dallas, TX 75228 214-328-9935 www.eastdallasvetclinic.com

By East Dallas Veterinary Clinic

That means 4th of July festivities, hot temperatures and fun in the sun. While we hang out under the fan or stay cool in the pool, keeping our pets 
safe and comfortable is just as important. Knowing what to do to keep your pet cool and comfy can help your pet’s quality of life and keep your 
summer stress-free.

Fireworks can be scary for dogs and cats.  To avoid any missing pets this 4th of July or summer, keep your animals indoors in a safe, secure location.  
If your pet is microchipped, be sure all information is updated in case anything should happen.  It is a great and permanent way to ensure your pet 
gets back to you safely!  Ask your veterinarian about microchipping if you have any questions.  Also make sure their collar is safely secured with 
appropriate ID tags as well.  
 
Heat stress or heatstroke in animals is also a concern during the hot summer months.  Unlike humans, animals do not sweat - they do lose some 
heat through their pads but not enough to keep them cool during the extremely hot temperatures.  Panting is the main way they lose excess heat 
and moisture.  

Heat stress typically occurs when the pet’s panting cannot cool the body to a reasonable temperature.  When this happens, damage to vital organs 
will occur.  Excessive panting/drooling, anxiety, discolored gums and tongue, lethargy, lack of coordination, diarrhea and vomiting are all signs of 
heat stress in animals.  
 
If your pet is overheated, take them to a cooler area - anywhere with a fan or air conditioning. Use cool towels to help cool your pet off. Place them 
on the neck, armpits, and between hind legs and you can also gently wet the ears and paw pads with cool water.  Offer cool, fresh water for the pet 
to drink but no ice cubes as they can be too cold and cause the pet to go into shock.  While taking action to help cool your pet down, call their 
veterinarian to bring them in ASAP for professional treatment.

If your pets have to be outdoors for an extended period of time, provide them a shady area to relax in with plenty of cool, clean water to drink. 
Limiting outdoor exercise during the hottest parts of the day also protects your pet from heatstroke.  Hot sidewalks can actually burn your dog’s 
pads!  Depending on the type of dog you have, professional grooming could help remove some of the fur that could cause the animal to get over 
heated.  The only - and best - way to completely prevent your pet from heat stress is to keep them indoors. Also, never leave your pet in a parked car 
for any amount of time.

Fireworks and outdoor festivities are fun for us, but they are factors that can cause harm to your dog or cat. Providing your furry friends a safe, cool 
place to lounge during the hot days is the best way to prevent any health issues!

 

It’s Summertime! 
East Dallas Veterinary Clinic



On Sunday May 21, 2017 the neighborhoods of Forest Hills, Little Forest Hills and Casa Linda Estates featured 
a self-guided tour of nine wonderful gardens. Each of the gardens had artisans from these three neighborhoods 

showcasing their beautiful art for visitors to admire and purchase. In addition, a fabulous annual plant sale was held 
at the park in Casa Linda Estates. Proceeds from the tour will be divided among the three neighborhood associations. 

Forest Hills will use its share for neighborhood beautification. 

We want to thank the garden owners from our neighborhood who gave so generously of their time and graciously 
opened their backyards for delighted visitors to enjoy. 

Forest Hills garden owners for 2017 were:

Amy & Rob Coke - 8454 Forest Hills Blvd 
 	 Julie Dunn & Ron Balentine - 8247 San Fernando Way
 	 Mallory Becker & Matt Hafner - 8523 San Benito Way

This tour would not have been possible without the help of our volunteers from Forest Hills. Barb Michaels, Andie 
Comini,  Greg Stinson, Tim Simmonds, Rita Hendricks, Becky Bordelon and Lottie Minick represented our 
neighborhood at all of the planning sessions.  Special thanks to Cynthia Daniel (our neighbor on Barbaree) for 

coordinating all the artists.

Annual White Rock Garden Tour
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We also want to thank all our wonderful Sponsors and Advertisers:

ACE Painter, acepainter.com, (214) 208-9891
Advocate, lakewood.advocatemag.com, (214) 560-4203
Arborilogical Services, www.arborilogical.com, (972) 422-1524
Becky Oliver, Realtor — Briggs Freeman Sotheby’s International Realty, www.beckyoliver.com, (214) 354-3098
Chris Murphy’s Automotive, (469) 518-6974
Covington Garden Center, www.covingtonnursery.com, (972) 475-5888
East Lake Veterinary Hospital, www.welovepets.net, (214) 342-3100
Elegant Entries, pack75149@yahoo.com, (214) 704-6868
Fantastic Moves, www.fantasticmoves.com, (214) 349-MOVE
Good Faith Energy, www.goodfaithenergy.com, (469) 209-5910
Harry H. Morgan and Justin D. Moore — Dave Perry-Miller Real Estate,harrymorgan@daveperrymiller.com,   (214) 769-3303
jdmoore@daveperrymiller.com,   (469) 730-4850
Homes by Hornburg, www.homesbyhornburg.com, (817)264-7087
Just Let Lynn Do It!, www.justletlynndoit.com, (214) 616-6542
Local Resident Reality, hello@localresidentreality.com, (214) 520-4499
Mark Nesselroad, StateFarm Agent, mark.nesselroad.m3yy@statefarm.com, (214)-320-3333
Minutemanpress, www.casalinda.minutemanpress.com, (214) 660-7003
Pawtique Grooming, www.pawtiquegrooming.com, (214) 660-4729
Republic Title Lakewood, www.republictitle.com/lakewood, (214) 832-7100
Richardson Bike Mart, bikemart.com, (214) 321-0705
Ruibals, www.ruibals.com, (214) 324-4800
Stinson Studio Salon, stinsonstudiosalon.com , (214) 370-9486
The McBride Boothe Group & MD Rose Realty, mcbrideboothe.com, (214) 796-7021
Vicki White Homes, vickiwhitehomes.com, (214) 534-1305
Walton’s Garden Center, waltonsgarden.com, (214) 321-2387
White Rock Lake Real Estate, www.whiterocklakeproperties.com, (214) 676-4326
Working-Plants LLC, t.simmonds@workingplants.com, (214) 532-6793



 

May

Sensitively restored Tudor home (featured this year on 
the White Rock East Garden Tour) is tucked back on a 
gorgeous treed lot. The yard is almost completely canopied 
by large trees that shelter the home from our hot summer 
days. One look and you realize that this is a "gardeners" 
garden - with perennials, ferns, hostas, ornamental grasses 
and planted pots accenting the plantings. 

June

Soft and natural plantings accentuate the charm of  this 
shingle and brick home.The beds are filled with a variety 
of  plants that provide color throughout spring and into the 
summer. Beds contour the home’s stone walkway leading to 
entrance are filled with cosmos, roses, sunflowers and potted 
mandevilla. In addition redbuds and crepe myrtles provide 
more color spring and summer! 

Sponsored byYARD
OF THE

MONTH

8247 San Fernando Way
Ron Balentine and Julie Dunn

8555 San Pedro
Dennis Reed and Rita Hendricks

Doing Some Summer Cleaning Out? 
Think Forest Hills Garage Sale!

We are already beginning to collect and store items for the upcoming fall Garage Sale set for 
Saturday, October 7 at the Good Samaritan Episcopal Church on Highland Road again.  So, 
as you start to do your summer cleaning - think about donating those unwanted items to our 
Garage Sale!  Also, if  you should have any spare space in your garage or a storage unit to help 
with storing items for us please let us know.
 
Last year we made over $7000 which went to helping us with additional Security Patrol during 
both Thanksgiving and the Christmas holidays and other improvements for our neighborhood.
 
Please contact Evan Bogar to arrange for a pick-up -  (214) 327-8861.
For all other questions/needs - contact Andie Comini -  (214) 328-0508
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Forest Hills  
Neighborhood Newsle�er 

Fall 2015 
1/4 page  

 

 

Got something interesting to share?
Send it to the FHA Co-Editors 

Jane Ojeda - janeojeda@fritzpak.com

or
Andie Comini - andiecomini@aol.com
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214.418.2780 lee@lamontrealestate.com Owned and Operated by NRT, LLC

2003-2016

Neighborhood Expertise

IT MAKES A 
DIFFERENCE!

Call me if you are even just 
THINKING  

about buying or selling

P.S. Would you prefer to sell “off” market?  
Ask me about my private network  
of motivated buyers and sellers!
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   Need some cheap entertainment for the kiddos during the dog days of summer?  Arboretum admission is Buy 
One, Get One free on Wednesdays through October 31st with extended opening hours until 8 p.m.   In addition, 
August 1st-31st are Dollar Days.  Admission is $1 with $2 hot dogs, root beer floats, ice cream sundaes and pies.  
Two inexpensive ways to take advantage of this gorgeous attraction that is right across the street from us! 

Through the month of July, the garden is offering Summer Wine Sampling Weekends on Saturdays from 11 a.m. to 
3 p.m. and Sundays from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Bring a picnic and buy your $10 tasting at Cafe On The Green.  Choose 
a flight of red or white wine varietals and enjoy three 2 ounce pours.  Guests 21 and over only, please.

Subscriptions to the Cool Thursdays Concert series for fall of 2017 are still available.  Concerts will be held 
Thursdays from September 7 - October 26 from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. in the evenings on the Martin Rutchik Concert 
Stage & Lawn.  Gates open at 6 p.m.  If you have never attended an Arboretum concert, it is quite a lot of fun.  
Bring a blanket, a picnic and the family and pop a squat on the lawn for music by some fantastic cover bands.  No 
time to pack a picnic?  Grab a bit from one of several food trucks.  See the lineup and buy tickets at http://www.
dallasarboretum.org/visit/seasonal-festivals-events/cool-thursdays-concert-series.  

Registration is open for the 2017 Tour des Fleurs on Saturday, September 16, 2017.  The Tour des Fleurs quarter 
and half marathons benefit the Dallas Arboretum.  Whether you wish to sponsor, volunteer or run, the Tour des 
Fleurs is a terrific way to get involved in our community and support the grand East Dallas attraction that is the 
Arboretum.  Learn more at https://www.tourdesfleurs.com.

If supporting the Arboretum appeals to you, there are 
myriad other ways to do so.  You can sponsor a blooming 
bed, honor a loved one by naming the day after them, 
name a tree after a loved one or give to the annual fund.  
If you like to visit the Arboretum frequently, perhaps an 
upper level of membership is for you as it offers a number 
of special perks in addition to admission.  To learn more 
about how your monetary contributions can help sustain 
the Arboretum, visit http://www.dallasarboretum.org/
support-volunteer/support.

Allure of the Arboretum
By Lara Huddleston

8400 Block Forest Hills
Darren Heffernan & Sharon Walsh

IIf  you have just arrived or if  you have a new 
neighbor, let us know!  For oversights, please contact 
nicolembosworth@gmail.com with names /addresses so 

we can give our new neighbors a Woodsy Welcome and a Guide to Forest Hills!

Apologies if  we have overlooked anyone. Newcomers can be missed when move-in is delayed 
for remodeling or when a home is purchased directly from builder or previous owner.  

Welcome 
Newcomers!

8300 Block San Benito
Bill Sheriff  & Janet Lee
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Integrity. Hard Work. Results.

Your Neighbor for 18 Years

214.354.3098
boliver@briggsfreeman.com

briggsfreeman.com

Let me help you
investigate your  

real estate options

BUY

 

SELL

 

LEASE

 

INVESTMENT PROPERTY

 

SECOND HOME

♦

♦

♦

♦
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Vicki  White has sold 40 homes in  Forest  Hi l ls  total ing 
just  under  $23 mil l ion in  the last  10 years!

8531 San Pedro 1340 Highland 1409 San Rafael

SOLD SOLD SOLD

1417 San Rafael 1523 San Rafael 8125 San Fernando

SOLD SOLD SOLD

8231 San Cristobal 8423 Santa Clara 8515 Groveland

SOLD SOLD SOLD

1719 Corday 8534 San Pedro Belle Nora

SOLD SOLD SOLD

Vicki White, Realtor ® GRI, CLHMS 

Please give Vicki a call  i f  you want to buy or sell…
she is truly a neighborhood expert!

214-534-1305
vwhite@briggsfreeman.com

vickiwhitehomes.com

R E A L T O R S
T O P  2 5

2015

Past 5 YearsPast 2 Years
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Luxury Service 
When It Matters Most!

Vicki White, Realtor ® GRI, CLHMS 

Vicki White is a neighborhood expert in Forest Hills
and is dedicated to serving this wonderful community!  

214-534-1305
vwhite@briggsfreeman.com

vickiwhitehomes.com

R E A L T O R S
T O P  2 5

2015


